THIS IS A DECISION PAPER.

To: Hardin County Board of Education
From: Teresa Morgan, Superintendent
Date: June 27, 2024

Subject: Personally Owned Device Guidelines
Facts:

In order to provide better connectivity to the district’s network from personally owned devices,
guidelines have been updated. The use of paper forms is being eliminated. The use of
personally owned devices on the district's network can still be revoked if users do not abide by
HCS policies and guidelines.

*See attached draft guidelines
Recommendation:

| recommend the Hardin County Board of Education approve the proposed Personally Owned
Device Guidelines for staff and students.

Recommended motion:

I move the Hardin County Board of Education approve the proposed Personally Owned Device
Guidelines for staff and students.



